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Sugg, Steven

From: Candace Pelt [candacepelt@yahoo.com]
Sent: Tuesday, July 23, 2013 9:29 AM

To: Sugg, Steven; Oneil, Deann

Subject: resignation

Steve Sugg

Sheridan School District
435 S Bridge St
Sheridan, OR 97378

July 23,2013

Dear Mr. Sugg,

Please accept this notice of resignation from Sheridan School
District as Special Programs Director effective July 31, 2013. I am
committed to fulfilling my obligations, and assisting my successor
in a successful transition.

This decision to leave Sheridan after eight years of service has not
come easily. Ilove the community, schools, staff, and students of
Sheridan School District . 1 sincerely appreciate the opportunities,
experiences, and knowledge I have gained during my career in
Sheridan . I have enjoyed working with an amazing team of
educators committed to greatness. If there is anything I can do to
provide a smoother transition during my remaining weeks, please
feel free to let me know.

Sincerely,

Candace Pelt

7/23/2013



